
 

  
 

KEEBRA PARK STATE HIGH SCHOOL  
Invites all families to attend our 

2020 Year 7 Enrolment Information Evening  

Tuesday 5th March, 6.00pm at our Resource Centre 
 

At Keebra Park we value the transition from primary school to high school. This transition begins in discovering 
information about your child’s future schooling. Our vision at Keebra Park is to create a learning environment where 
every student can thrive and succeed. This extends to a range of opportunities including: Academic Excellence, 
Sporting, STEM and Performing Arts Academies. 
 

 Full or part scholarships are available to Year 7 students in the following areas:  
 Academic 
 Leadership 
 STEM 
 Sporting (Girls Sport Academy, Basketball Academy and Rugby League Academy) 
 The Arts (Visual Art, Drama, Dance and Music)  

Applications for Year 7 2020 scholarships close Thursday 28th March. 
 

Keebra Park achieved outstanding academic results in 2018 with two OP1s and 100% of our Year 12 students gaining 
their QCE. These academic achievements were the result of the hard work and dedication of all members of our school 
community. 
 

If you would like to find out how your child can thrive at Keebra Park please make a booking by calling 5509 2555. If you 
require any further information about our enrolment or scholarship processes, please contact Ms Kym Gorman, our 
Head of Junior Secondary or email us at: info@keebraparkshs.eq.edu.au  
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